McKownville Improvement Association
Public Meeting
Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.
Hampton Inn, 1442 Western Avenue

At this month's meeting Town Supervisor Peter Barber will make some announcements and answer questions
from the audience, and Biagio DelVillano from Delaware Engineering will again update us on the status of the
storm water drainage improvement project. We expect that the business portion of the meeting will be shorter
than usual, and we hope that you will stay to mingle with neighbors and enjoy some seasonal refreshments.

Our last meeting of 2022 will take place on November 16. Due to scheduled maintenance, the meeting
room at the Hampton Inn will not be available so the meeting will be held online.

Other news:

Trees: At the September 20 Town Board meeting, a public hearing was commenced regarding a proposed law
intended to protect, preserve, and replace native trees in the Town of Guilderland. The working document may
be found on the Meetings & Agendas page of the Town's website.

The public hearing will be continued at the November 1, 2022, Town Board meeting. All interested parties are
encouraged to attend the November meeting either at Town Hall or online.

Halloween Party: The Fire Department will again host a Halloween Party for our neighborhood children. The
fun will begin at 6:00 on Halloween Day, and continue until 8:00. There will be treats, a warming station, crafts,
and other activities for all to enjoy.

McKownville-Country Club Highlands Historic District: On our behalf, the Guilderland Historical Society
has filed an application for a grant from the Pomeroy Foundation for a street-side marker for our historic district.
We are working on a prototype for a plaque that may be purchased and mounted on individual houses, and we
will make it available for inspection soon.

American Rescue Plan Act Funding Survey: Albany County residents have an opportunity to complete a
survey to will help determine how ARPA funds will be distributed. The surveys must be submitted by November
16. For further information follow this link:
https://www.albanycounty.com/Home/Components/News/News/2054/59

Subscribing to our email list:

If you don't yet subscribe to our email list but would like to receive occasional updates from us, please go to the
webpage https://mckownville.org/MIAallsubunsub.html (or use the link to this form on the Meetings page of the
website) and submit your request. Be sure also to respond to the confirmation email message; if this does not
appear in your inbox soon after making your request, please check your spam/junk folder.
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